Update of Coin Cart service of Coin
Collection Programme

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

The service of Coin Cart No.1l at Wang Tau Hom Estate originally
scheduled between February 24-March 1, 2020 will be cancelled. The Coin Cart
will instead provide service at Block 6 of Tsui Chuk Garden in Wong Tai Sin
between February 27-March 1.

The service of Coin Cart No.2 remains unchanged at Fu Wong House, Fu
Cheong Estate in Sham Shui Po between February 24-27 and February 29-March 1.

Members of the public are advised to visit the HKMA website (Link) or
social media channels for the latest information of Coin Cart services.
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